
Dr. 
(Letter to H. A. Mccallum- London, Ontario) 

0X~'0RD 
Dear Mccallum, 

23rd September,1912. 

TharJrs for your kind invitation. I arn afraid it would be quite im­possible for me to give the address in !Jedicine this year, much as I should like to 
do so. I have got a pretty heavy progrBl!r-e ahead. As yo~ know we have the Inter­national Medical Congress, of the 11edical Section of which J. am president. - By the 
way, we hope to see you at the Section with something in your hand. - '!'hen in April I have to go out to give a course of' lectures at Yale. I was to have gone this autunm, but the date has been changed. Then June is a month in which it is hard for me co be away; so that I do not think I can promise you. You are sure to have a good meeting. I remember a very happy one in London a few years ago. I rur: delighted with the Journal. It is a great credit to the country. Francis ought to do well with it, as he is a man of very good literary judgement. 

Love to all the brethren. 
Sincerely yours, 

WM OSLER 


